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Mr. Bryan Farley 
Staff Assistant 
Congress of Micronesia 
Sa1pan, Mariana Islands 96950 

Dear Mr. Farley: 

. . 

Apl"11 22, 197 4 
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While on Majuro recently, I had the opportunity to look briefly 
at a copy of a February 1973 Report to the First Regular Session 
of the Fifth Congress by a Special Joint Conm1ttee Covering 
Rongelap and Ut1rik Atolls. The report was entitled "A Report 
on the People of Rongelap and Utir1k Relative to Medical Aspects 
of the March 1, 1954 Incident Injury, Examination and Treatment•. 
I would be most grateful if you would furnish me a copy of this 
report for my retention. 
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Sincerely, 
·•. 

Roger Ray, Assistant Manager 
for Operations 
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